Mechanicville Civil Service Commission
Minutes of Meeting
Held December 16, 2020

The meeting was called to order at 2:00 p.m. on December 16, 2020 of the Mechanicville
Civil Service Commission at the City Garage.

Present: Chairperson Robens
Commissioner Peluso
Commissioner Thompson

Absent: Dawn Sweeney
The minutes of the previous meeting held on November 4, 2020 were read and approved.

Chairperson Robens explained under letter (L) there needs to be a change. She has
contacted Chief Rabbitt to get clarification.

MSD 426A — Report of Personnel Changes

a) Keith Cummings resigned as a Teacher Aide on 9/4/20.

b) Keith Cummings was appointed as a Food Service Helper (L) on 9/5/20.

c) Kelsey Dion resigned as Teacher Aide from the Mechanicville School District on 1/24/20.
d) Sheila Malone was removed as a Food Service Helper/Bus Attendant on 4/16/20.

e) Karey Finelli was reinstated as a Teacher Aide (NC) on 3/16/20.

) Scott Putnam was removed as a Laborer on 11/16/19 from the Mechanicville School
District.

g) Nicholas Romeo was removed as Mechanic on 3/10/20 from the Mechanicville School
District.

h) Mary Ann Smith was appointed as a Bus Attendant (L) on 11/6/20.
i) Mike Ronda was hired as a MEO (NC) on 10/5/20.
i) David Sims was hired as a Laborer (L)) on 10/23/20.

k) Jennifer Lescovich was LO from the Police Department on 5/29/20 due to the elimination
of Desk Officer positions at the Police Dept.

D Nickolas Dunn resigned from the Police Department on 5/29/20 due to the elimination of
Desk Officer positions at the Police Dept.

m) Kevin Rose was LO from the Police Department on 5/29/20 due to the elimination of

Desk Officer positions at the Police Dept.

n) Christopher Alonzo was LO from the Police Department on 5/29/20 due to the elimination
of Desk Officer positions at the Police Dept.

0) Mary Lou Cebula was LO from the Police Department on 5/29/20 due to the elimination
of Desk Officer positions at the Police Dept.

P) Deborah Savaria took FMLA as Food Service Helper starting on 9/14/20.

Q) Ellen Zittel took FMLA as Food Service Helper starting on 9/8/20.

Old Business:

Chairperson Robens addressed the question about the Administrative Secretary. This test
has not been released by the State due to COVID 19. As soon as it is, we will announce it.



New Business:

None

Appearances:

MaryLou Cebula and Kim Dunn attended our meeting. Questions and comments were addressed
by the Commission and Chairperson Robens answered accordingly.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:18 p.m. The next scheduled meeting will be 1/6/21 at 4:00

Secretary




